## ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO THE DIRECTOR OF SURVEYS AND MAPPING THE REPLY TO THIS LETTER SHOULD BE MARKED



YOUR FILE NO.

Circular Letter No. 263.

OUR FILE No.

DIRECTOR AND SURVEYOR-GENERAL X

FIELD OPERATIONS DIVISION

LEGAL SURVEYS DIVISION

MAP PRODUCTION DIVISION

## SURVEYS AND MAPPING BRANCH DEPARTMENT OF LANDS, FORESTS, AND WATER RESOURCES VICTORIA, BRITISH COLUMBIA

August 8, 1975.

## CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL BRITISH COLUMBIA LAND SURVEYORS

Dear Sir:

You will be pleased to discover that this Circular Letter lays down no new regulations nor demands.

It is merely to advise you that I have decided to retire from government service with my last day here August 27, 1975.

Needless to say one of the highlights of this position is the close and friendly association I have always enjoyed with the members of our Land Surveying profession.

Having been associated with the Board for a good many years now and as Surveyor-General for the last seven has afforded an even closer rapport with the many of our members who have "gone through the chairs". This, to me, has been most rewarding and I shall always be grateful to have been given such an opportunity in the public service.

Best regards to all.

Yours sincerely,

A. H. Ralfs

Surveyor-General and Director, Surveys and Mapping Branch.